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MALLARD DRIVE CAR RESTRICTIONS 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

For the last two years, Brookvale Primary has strived to support road safety and air quality outside 

our school through the closing of Mallard Drive at set times during the start and end of school.  

 

We would also like to remind all parents and carers that it is illegal to park in front of the school 

gates AT ANY TIME.  

 

 

 

Restricting access in and out of the school site is a health and safety risk to children and staff and  

also subject to fines or removal of vehicles. 

 

Thank you so much for supporting this scheme and making our school environment a safer place 

for everyone. You can find out more about this scheme and more at: 

www.birmingham.gov.uk/schoolstreets  

 

Many thanks 

 

Mr Mills 

Assistant Head Teacher 
 

As a reminder to all parents and carers, Mallard Drive is CLOSED to non-resident 

vehicles between; 

 

8:15am – 9:00am 

3:00pm – 3:45pm 

 

During the restricted times, driving in the zone is a moving traffic offence, with the 

Police as the enforcing body. They are able to issue a £50 fixed penalty fine to anyone 

caught driving in the zone without permission when this restriction is in place.  
 

http://www.brookvaleschool.co.uk/
http://www.birmingham.gov.uk/schoolstreets

